
Exco held at TSC, 29 December 2013 

 

The Exco met on Sunday 29 Dec. Present were K. Miszewski, G Ekermans, M Sharwood, S Wiscombe, 

N Ashton.  In her absence V Mulder was consulted as Vice Chair. 

 

Kuba outlined the issue of changing the dates, as requested by the UK sailors, who make up 30% 

plus of the fleet.  It was agreed that we change the dates, but need to make sure that our club 

members are affected by the change.  It was agreed that we would look at making camping available 

to members at the forest beyond the Foofie slide, with ablutions etc as at Synergy. 

 


